
Phonemaster for September 2, 2019 

 

What a great start to a new year! Our students started the week strong with PBIS activities, met 

their teachers, renewed friendships and made some new friends, as well.  We look forward to an 

exciting year ahead.  

 

Please remember that Monday, September 2 is a holiday.  There is no school for staff or students. 

 

INPUT SESSION:  Parents, just a reminder that there will be an input session with our Central 

Area Superintendent, Dr. Thompson, regarding the selection of a new principal for Ligon.  The 

meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 4 at 5:00 pm in the Media Center. 

 

OPEN HOUSE:  Please join us for our Annual Open House on Thursday, September 12 from 

5:30 to 8:00 p.m.  The program will begin in the Auditorium promptly at 5:30 where our 

administrative team will address our families.  You will have an opportunity to hear from our 

Boosters Clubs, meet representatives from the PTA and walk your child’s schedule.  We ask that 

you enter through the Haywood Street entrance into the Auditorium.  We hope to see you there! 

 

PICTURE DAY:  Our Fall Pictures will be taken on Friday, September 13.   Flyers will be sent 

home this week with students.  The easiest way is to pay online.  There is a link on the front page 

of our website where parents can order and customize packages.  If you pay online, be sure that 

your child has a confirmation number to bring to the photographer.  

 

We are in need of four volunteers to assist with pictures.  Two volunteers are needed for each 

shift.  The first shift is 7:30 to 11:00 am; the second shift from is 11:00 am to 2:10 pm.  

Volunteers will be given a voucher for a picture package for their assistance.  If you are able to 

help out, please email Linda Link at llink@wcpss.net  

 

Calling all Visual Artists!  You are welcome to join Ligon’s Art Club.  Pick up an application in 

Room 3112 or 6101.  Applications will be accepted through Friday, September 6.  The first 

meeting will be on Wednesday, September 11 from 2:30 to 4:00 pm.  Any questions, please see 

Ms. Klionsky or Ms. McGee. 

 

Please remember to check our website for daily updates and important information.  A copy of 

this Phonemaster is posted on the website under “School News”. 

 

Have a great week Ligon families! 

 

Remember:  Ligon’s mission is to engage, educate and develop the gifts and talents of each 

child. 
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